

Oifig Cheannasaí na nEastát Sir Patrick Duns, Sráid na Canálach Móire Íochtarach BÁC 2 Teil: 057-9359964

> Office of Head of Estates Sir Patrick Duns, Lower Grand Canal St., Dublin 2 Tel: 057-9359964

Mr. Jonathan O'Brien TD, Dail Eireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street Dublin 2

26<sup>th</sup> April 2019

PQ 17020/19 \* To ask the Minister for Health if a post-project review has been compiled and published for the primary care bundle PPP as per the Public Spending Code. - Jonathan O'Brien

Dear Deputy O' Brien,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Questions which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

In terms of a post project review for the Primary Care Centre PPP project, the HSE are in discussions with the NDFA with regard to commencing this process, noting the requirement to allow sufficient time to elapse since the last location in the bundle (Summerhill PCC) was completed from a construction perspective (end of November 2018) and operational (beginning of March 2019).

Yours sincerely,

Jim Curran Head of Estates

